
Healthcare systems must get fair value for their data
The patient and public involvement statement in this article by Stephen Bradley and colleagues
(BMJ 2022;377:e070876, doi:) did not make it clear that Sarah Markham is also a member of use My data’s
advisory panel. The online version has been updated.
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